

## **FY23 Library Board of Trustees Annual Report Memo**

Prepared for the July 27, 2023 Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees Elsworth Carman, Library Director

A draft of the FY23 Library Board of Trustees Annual Report is attached. This document is submitted to the City as part of the annual operating budget process.

Historically, a draft is crafted by the library Leadership Team and shared with the board. After discussion, the document is edited and brought back the following month to be considered for approval.

I have intentionally included more accomplishments and goals than needed so the board has several options in what to retain and what to eliminate. New accomplishments and goals can be added by the board as desired.

This document will be included in the FY24 City of Iowa City Budget Book with the annual reports from other City departments. The primary audiences are the City of Iowa City Council and the Iowa City community.